
SWANLEA 
SCHOOL 
Respect | Aspire | Achieve 

 
 

officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk 

swanlea.co.uk  
Head of School: 

Executive Head: 

31 Brady Street, London E1 5DJ 
T: 020 7375 3267 F: 020 7375 3567 
Mr K Miah  BA (Hons) MEd 
Ms B Landers BA (Hons) MA 
 

 

8th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Key Information for Year 10 Autumn 2025 
  Parent Information Evening - Monday 22nd September 2025 at 3.45pm 
 
We are inviting parents of Year 10 students to attend a Parent Information Evening on Monday 22nd September at 
3.45pm for a 4.00pm start.  This will be an opportunity to hear about key dates and information for the coming year 
as well as helping you to understand how you can best support your child in preparing for their GCSE examinations.  
You will also be able to find out key information about Swanlea Sixth Form.   
 
Year 10 Period 7 – commencing Tuesday 9th September 2025 
To ensure that your child achieves the best possible GCSE/BTEC grades in their early entry subjects next summer, 
Period 7 sessions will begin on Tuesday 9th September. These sessions will run as an extended day every Tuesday from 
3.15 to 4.15pm. If your child studies Computer Science, they will also have period 7 every Monday 3.15pm to 4.15pm. 
 
Period 7 lessons are focused sessions which revise previous content from Year 9 as well as supporting students to 
practise key examination skills required for their GCSE subjects.  Attendance to these sessions is compulsory and it is 
considered as part of the school day. 
 
Mock Examinations 
Mock examinations are a vital part of preparing students for their GCSEs/BTECs.  The first set of mock exams for RE 
and Option C subjects that students will certificate for as an early entry in summer 2026 will commence on Monday 
20th October.  Detailed information about the examination timetable and revision for each subject will be made 
available later this half term. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact the school on officeadmin@swanlea.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Gohar 
Assistant Headteacher 
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